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EFN Policy Statement
Patient Safety
Nurses are the largest occupational group in the EU health sector and play a pivotal role in initiating change and improvement at local and national levels.

The European Federation of Nurses Associations (EFN) believes that the patient is the actor for Patient Safety and therefore ownership should be given to patients. 

Government, Nursing Associations and health system managers have a responsibility to ensure a culture of safety in EU health systems through:
· Promoting the best nursing practice and a non violent behaviour;

· Initiating research and exchanging the results of research between EU Member States;
· Implementing modules in patient safety as a core part of health education, nursing education and CPD;
· Working towards an open culture which promotes immediate reporting and responding to adverse events; and,

· Lobbying for a national reporting system which will ensure a systematic collection of data and communication of research findings.
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Please contact Mr. Paul de Raeve, General Secretary of the European Federation of Nurses Associations for a position paper on this issue.  

efn@efn.be or Tel: +32 2 512 74 19
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